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2 LOCAL PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT (AN37-2018) 
 
Approval is sought to enter into a Partnership Agreement with the Hilltown Community Centre local 
management group in relation to the new Hilltown Community Centre. 
 
The Council have worked in partnership with local management groups since 2002.  Each local 
management group is a registered charity and is the lease holder for the community centre from which 
they develop their community programme. This is part of the Council’s continued commitment to 
community empowerment and partnership working with local communities. 
 
The Council has been supporting the Hilltown Community Centre management group and its office 
bearers to allow them to become the lease holders of the new Hilltown Community Centre which forms 
part of the Coldside Community Campus.  It is intended that a standard partnership agreement will be 
entered into between the new group and the Council outlining the terms and conditions under which the 
group will operate the premises for the benefit of the community in partnership with the Council.  This 
agreement will be in similar terms to the agreements with the other six centres named above and 
reviewed as appropriate, as detailed within Article III of the minute of meeting of the Neighbourhood 
Resources Committee of 8th September, 2003. 
 


